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 10:15 AM Morning Assembly  
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Deacons 

Administration 
Adult Education 

Audio/Visual & Media 
Building & Grounds 

 
 

Children’s Programs 
Education  

 
Family Life Center 

Fellowship 
Finance 

Missions 
 

Information Technology 
Involvement 

Networks 
Serving Hearts/Hospital Visits 

 
Sharing 

 
Special Ministries 

Reaching Out/Welcome Center 
 

Homebound/Men’s Ministry 
Worship 

 
 

Youth 
 

Joel Blake 
Morgan Whatley 
Mark Jetton 
Steve Glenn 
John Tolbert 
Sam Washburn 
Richard Hyde 
Matt Fitzgerald 
Mike Arnold 
Chris Davis 
Tim Riggs 
Jeff Fleming 
Paul Gidden 
Adam Fracht 
Al Ardito 
Frank Kerze 
Jeremy Haynes 
Ross Randow 
Mike Stevens 
Kyle Gordley 
Bradley Welborn 
Seth Dillon 
Gavin Dao 
Bryce Caldwell 
Robert Shock 
Steve Baker 
Jordan Blake 
Eric Kirkland 
Brant Mathis 
Daniel Fair 
Trent Tadlock 
Kevin Wilkerson 

  

Welcome to Woodland Oaks Church of Christ 
We are honored you have chosen to worship with us this morning. 
Thank you for visiting us today! We look forward to meeting you! 

Staff 

Pulpit 
Shawn Montandon 

shawn.montandon@woodlandoaks.org 

Youth 
Aaron Trent 

aaron.trent@woodlandoaks.org 

Children’s 
Coordinator 

Janna Wilkerson 
janna.wilkerson@woodlandoaks.org 

Office 
Manager 

Karen Ardito 
karen.ardito@woodlandoaks.org 

  

Last Week’s Attendance Elder of the Day  Mark Freeman 

Sunday, September 14, 2025 

9:00 AM Bible Class 462 

10:15 AM Worship 
707 @ WOCC  

225 Views online  

6:00 PM Worship 269 

Contribution  $40,675.02  

Wednesday, September 17, 2025 

7:00 PM Bible Class 361 

September 21, 2025 

Missions 
For updates regarding the mission efforts  
supported by WOCC, please visit our church 
website, woodlandoaks.org, under Connect, 
click Ministries and Missions. 

Budget 
Actual unrestricted contributions through July 31 actual $1,367,244.55 compared to budget of 

$1,174,605.00 for surplus of $192,639.55.  

Adult Bible Classes: 

“Wisdom” by Dave Short 
Sundays @ 9:00 a.m. in the Chapel Center Auditorium 

“God’s Covenants”  by Raymond Walker 
Sundays @ 9:00 a.m. in the Worship Center Room A101 

“Romans” by Morgan Whatley 
Sundays @ 9:00 a.m. in the Worship Center Room A102 

“Philippians” by Various Teachers 
Wednesdays @ 7:00 p.m. in the Worship Center Auditorium 

“God’s Covenants” (Young Professionals) by Raymond Walker 
Wednesdays @ 7:00 p.m. in Worship Center Room A101 

Teen Bible Classes: 

“Daniel” (9th—12th) by Brant Mathis/Trent Tadlock 
Sundays @ 9:00 a.m. in the Education Center B-107 

“Genesis” (7th –8th) by Aaron Trent 
Sundays @ 9:00 a.m. in the Education Center B-101 

“How We Got the Bible” (9th –12th) by Marty Miller 
Wednesdays @ 7:00 p.m. in the Education Center B-101 

“Apologetics” (7th –8th) by Bryce Caldwell 
Wednesdays @ 7:00 p.m. in the Education Center B-107 

You may give online at:  

https://woodlandoaks.givingfire.com/  
 

Or mail contributions to our PO Box at: 

Woodland Oaks Church of Christ 

6700 Woodlands Parkway Suite 230-252  

Spring, TX 77382  

A Facility Map and other information is available at the Welcome Center. 

A Secure Check-in System is active for children ages 0 to 4 years. 

A Nursery is available during Sunday morning worship for children 0-23 months.  

For children 24 months and up, there is a Training Room available at the back of the  

auditorium, behind the glass windows. 

Notes 

A Note From Your Shepherds 

From time to time, we need to communicate some important 
reminders to our Woodland Oaks family, and we feel it’s better done 
through the bulletin rather than through the announcements.  Please 
read and familiarize yourself with these reminders. 

• Reminder to parents. 

•  We are so thankful that our children feel comfortable in 
the building and love being here, but please keep an eye on 
your children before and after services, both inside and 
outside of the building. 

•  Please help us cut down on the running in the 
auditorium and foyer.  When worship is over, please 
instruct your kids to walk to the FLC and not run.  This 
generally applies to our younger kids. 

•  Brown termite traps have been installed in the ground 
around the entire perimeter of every building on our 
campus.  Some of the children have been seen tearing off 
the lids and using them as frisbees.  Please help us put a 
stop to this. 

• If you or your family members have keys to the FLC storage area, 
please help us make sure the doors to the storage closet remain 
closed. 

• Please do not put cups with liquids in the trash cans.  Please pour 
out the liquids and then place your cup in the trash can. 

• Please keep food and drinks out of the foyer and auditorium.  
Water is the only exception.  This helps us avoid stains on the 
pews and carpet. 

• When the building is used for any event, please remember to take 
out all trash, especially trash with food. 

Thank you for reading these reminders and please share them with 
your family members.  We love you all and are so thankful that y’all 
are part of the Woodland Oaks family. 

 

God loves you! 

Your Shepherds 

 Special Ministries:   Contact: 

Celebrate Recovery: 
Faithful Fathers: 

Grief Share: 
Heart to Home: 
Ladies Ministry: 

Parking Transport: 
Prison Ministry: 

 
Senior Saints: 

Young Professionals: 

Tom Kernan 
Chuck Bryant 
Sherry Reaves 
Patricia Osborn 
Sharon Freeman 
Philip Leonardos 
John Cheatham,  
Blake Westerfeld 
John & Denise Tolbert 
Hayden Talbott & 
Karen Isherwood 

https://woodlandoaks.givingfire.com/


This Week 

Today 9:00 a.m.  Bible Class 
 10:15 a.m. Worship 
 6:00 p.m. Evening Worship  
  Bible Bowl Practice 
 6:15 p.m. Bible Builders 
 7:00 p.m. Youth Invasion—Cane’s on FM 1488 
Monday 4:00 p.m. Pickleball—Women 
 6:00 p.m. Pickleball 
Tuesday 9:30 a.m. Ladies Bible Class 
 11:30 a.m. Men’s Prayer Breakfast—Dosey Doe, Research Forest 
 5:00 p.m. Senior Saints Game Night & Potluck Dinner 
Wednesday 10:00 a.m. Sprouts Storytime 
 4:00 p.m. GriefShare 
 5:30 p.m. Fellowship Meal 
 7:00 p.m. Bible Class—Doug Peak 
  Celebrate Recovery Ladies’ Step Study  
Thursday 10:00 a.m. Community Bible Class 
 7:00 p.m. Celebrate Recovery 
  Basketball 
Friday 6:00 p.m. Southern Sudan Banquet 

 

 September 28  THK Memory Verse Check –In 
   Ice Cream Social 
 September 30  Young Professionals Dinner Devo 
        October 4  Men’s Breakfast 
   WOCC Car-Nival 
 October 5  Congregational Singing 
   High School Devo 
 October 10-12  Faithful Fathers Father-Son Retreat 
 October 12  Elder/Deacon Meeting 
   Youth Invasion—Coop’s Hot Chicken 
 October 18  Youth SNL 
 October 19  Congregational Meeting 
  Junior High Devo 
 October 23  Youth Girls Dinner Devo—Kendra Blake’s home 
 October 26  THK Memory Verse Check In 
   THK Pumpkin Painting Social 
   Youth Invasion—”This or That” 
 October 29  5th Wednesday—No Journey Land– Experience Night/No Meal 
 November 2  Daylight Saving Time Ends 
   THK Thankful Tree 
   Congregational Singing 
 November 4  Young Professional Dinner Devo 
 November 7  Youth Girls Dinner Devo—Dao Home 
 November 9  Friends Day 
 November 23  Bridal Shower for Elle Montandon—bride elect of John O’Connor 
   Youth Invasion—Mod Pizza 
 November 26  Combined Devo—No Children’s Classes/No Meal 
November 26-28  Church Offices Closed 
 November 30  THK Memory Verse Check In 
   Youth Invasion—Five Guys 

If you could use meals during times of need, please contact the church office at 936-273-0010 or information@woodlandoaks.org 

Announcements 

Men’s Prayer Breakfast will be this Tuesday, September 23 at 7:00 a.m at 
Dosey Doe BBQ on Research Forest. 

Senior Saints Game Night is this Tuesday at 5:00 p.m. in the Chapel Center. 

GriefShare meets Wednesdays at 4:00 p.m. in room A101. Please see 
Sherry Reaves, Marty Justice, or Kerrie Schumacher for more information. 

Celebrate Recovery Ladies' Step Study begins this Wednesday from  
7:00 p.m.- 8:00 p.m. For more information or to sign up, please contact 
Lorie Addison or email us at celebraterecovery@woodlandoaks.org.   

The Southern Sudan Mission Banquet will be this Friday, September 26 at  
6:00 p.m. in the Chapel Center. Those who would like to learn more and 
support the mission are invited to attend! 

The WOCC Children's Ministry would like to invite all members to an Ice 
Cream Social on September 28 at 5:00 p.m. in the FLC. If you would like to 
bring a gallon of ice cream to share, please sign up in the foyer. Homemade 
flavors and store bought are welcome!  

There will be a Young Professionals Devo & Potluck Supper on Tuesday, 
September 30 at 6:00 p.m. in the Chapel Center. 

Volunteers are needed for the WOCC Car-nival to decorate your car and 
host a game. Please sign up in the foyer. If you have any questions, please 
see Janna Wilkerson.  

We will be Collecting Candy/Treats to be passed out to the children at the  
"CAR-nival". Please place donations in the designated box in the 
Auditorium foyer near the Children's Check In area. No chocolate please. 

Faithful Fathers Father-Son Retreat – Running For A Crown: A fun filled 
and inspiring weekend October 10-12 at Frontier Camp in Grapeland, Texas. 
Tony Bloom will be our Speaker. Please sign both you and one son up at the 
table in the foyer or on the Lightpost app. The cost will be $100 per father-
son pair and the check can be made out to WOCC. Contact Chuck Bryant or 
any of the Faithful Fathers Core Group members if you have any questions. 

Senior Saints will attend Mary Poppins presented by National Youth 
Theater on Saturday, November 8. The musical begins at 2:00 p.m. at Lone 
Star College Tomball Performing Arts Center. Please sign up and pay Denise 
Tolbert ASAP. Tickets are $16 and are going fast! 

Upcoming Events                                        

Youth News 

Prayers 

Donations Requested: A cart for all donations is in the Worship Center foyer. 
 WOCC Sharing Pantry: rice, beans, boxed potatoes 

Treehouse Kids 

Bible Builders: Children ages 2yrs-Kinder will be dismissed at Sunday evening 
assembly to go “through the Bible in a year” and learn about how God has 
interacted with His people throughout the ages.  

We will be visiting the Oil Ranch in Hockley on October 22nd. The cost is  
$15.95 per person, and we will all drive and meet there that morning at 10am by 
the front gate. Janna is getting a group rate for tickets and needs to know if youre 
coming by October 10th. Admission includes all of the regular ranch activities 
such as the train ride, hayride, pony rides, petting zoo, barn, pumpkin patch, and 
more!   

If you are interested in hosting a 3rd—6th Grade Boys Dinner Devo this year, 
please contact Kevin or Janna Wilkerson. 

Find more info on the September News Letter at: https://secure.smore.com/n/
ahd1q. 

The Youth Invasion will be TONIGHT immediately following the evening 
assembly at Cane’s on FM 1488.  

Be sure to read the September News Letter at:  https://secure.smore.com/n/
kf37h. 

Expectant Families 

Meredith & Bryce Caldwell 
Krista & Jason Chapman 

Emily & James Dillard 

Elise & Daniel Fair 
Katelyn & TC French 

  Bobby Joyner/fell and broke knee cap/prayers appreciated. 
 Betty Kody/successful eye surgery on September 16. 
 Weston Merriman/grandson of Butch and Linda Merriman/shoulder surgery 
 was September 17/prayers for healing. 
 Jane-Ann Fleming/second knee surgery was successful/pray for a quick 
 recovery. 
  Please  remember our members:  Sara Blake, Ann Brabham, Diane Clair, 
 Janet Foreman,  Valerie  Lowry,   Laurie Riggs,  Gina Talbot. 
 Please remember our Friends & Family: Ivvanee Martinez 
 Members battling cancer: Tania  Cantu,  Denise Gibson, Cynthia  Haney, 
 Carolyn Keeney, Cynthia  Lockwood,  Terri  Lowry,  Erica Lunn,  Roger 
 McDonald,  Bob  McDougal,   Marsha  Owens,  Janice Tadlock, Debra 
 Thompson. 
 Friends & family battling cancer:  Aaron Black, Brenda Booth,   Steve 
 Harding,  Ty Mynhier, Erika  Phillips, Robert Redden, Bryan  Titlow. 

New Members 

Kyle and Cassie Spacek 
Charlee 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Chris and Lori Ball 
Chandler 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Travis and Rose King 
Nathan, Levi, Isaac 

 

Congratulations to Carissa August who was baptized Sunday, 
September 14. Welcome to the family Carissa! 

Thank You 

Thank you loving and caring Church family for the prayer’s, text’s, and phone 
call’s for my left eye surgery.   I have glaucoma in both eye’s. The surgery went 
well.  The recovery will take a while.  I ask for continuing prayer’s for healing.  I 
will get the right eye done at a later time. A stent was put into my eye to help 
with removing fluid to reduce my eye pressure.    
                                                                                                                                               With Love, Betty Kody  

https://secure.smore.com/n/ahd1q
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